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To whom it may concern  

 

I  am a Oregon small business owner that has been living in Oregon for  44 years 

and a running a small business for the last 23 years with my father. In the last 6 years 

this state government has done everything it seems possible to destroy us and 

another small business owners I know. We are dying and unable to pay our basic 

cost as it is and this tax increase may very well force us to shutdown. This is a 

spending problem with ODOT and the people of Oregon are leaving already and we 

are being taxed out of our homes. Stop this before Oregon actually does become 

Detroit. I love this state, but will have to leave if there isn't some kind of tax relief. 

Please stop before it is.to late. 

 

Greg Matthews  

 


